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MEMORANDUM

FOR

February 21, 2023

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Director
Mines and Geoscioences Bureau 
1515 DENR by the Bay Bldg. 
Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila

The OIC-PENR Officer

: REQUEST FOR TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE FOR THE
INSPECTION OF MOGPOG RIVER, MUNICIPALITY OF 
MOGPOG, MARINDUQUE

This refers to the Report dated January 26, 2023 of the personnel of this Office regarding the 
request of the Municipal Mayor of Mogpog, Honorable Augusto Leo M. Livelo to conduct inspection 
regarding the siltation in Mogpog River.

Preliminary inspection found that the river flow was slow, color was dark to semi brown due to 
heavy siltation. According to Barangay Chairperson Raquel Logatoc, the area was often flooded, thus 
riverbanks are eroded.

In this regard, may we request from your good Office for a technical assistance to conduct 
follow-up and immediate inspection regarding the siltation of the said river.

For consideration and appropriate action.
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IMELDA lAZ

Capitol Compound, Barangay Bangbangalon, Boac, Marinduque 
Telephone Nos.: (042) 332-1490/(042) 332-0727/(042) 332-0927/(042) 332-1913 

Website: https://penromarinduque.gov.ph/
Email: penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph
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